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THE LAST 4 YEARS HAVE BEEN NOTHING BUT INCREASED PRICES, MORE 

COST AND LESS ABILITY TO SAVE AND INVEST. ANYTHING TO 

INTENTIONALLY RAISE MONEY BY ESSENTIALLY ADDING A TAX TO TIRES IS 

RIDICULOUS.  ESPECIALLY FROM WHAT IT SOUNDS LIKE, THE FUNDS 

WOULD NOT BE USED TO IMPROVE ROADS AND HIGHWAYS.  JUST MORE 

PET PROJECTS AND ENVIRONMENTAL WASTE.  I WANT TO HAVE A CLEAN 

ENVIRONMENT BUT THROWING MONEY AT THE ISSUE HAS NEVER PAID OFF.  

MORE BUREAUCRACY LEADS TO WASTE. I STRONGLY VOTE NO ON THIS 

NEW TAX.............. 


